
 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Cosumnes River Multi-Benefit Project in fiscal year 2025. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. The funding 

would be used to provide technical, planning and design assistance for the Sacramento County 

Cosumnes River Multi-Benefit Project. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because it will increase public safety while providing environmental stewardship, economic 

stability, and climate resilience.This funding will support Sacromto County’s efforts in 

identifying flood risk reduction measures along the Cosumnes River, as well as efforts to protect 

private water infrastructure and enhance habitat and water supply reliability in the Lower 

Cosumnes River, serves a multi-faceted purpose. 

 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 

Section 219(f) (300), of the Water Resources Development Act1992, as amended Act (Public 

Law 106 - 53).  

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Doris Matsui  

Member of Congress 


